
BROOKVIEW 
IS GOING 
GREEN! 

We are now switching 
to a digital version                  
of our Paw Print    
newsletter.  Please call 
the office if you need to 
update your email               
address with us. 

 

NOVEMBER 21st, 22nd, & 
23rd 

NO SCHOOL - 

HAPPY  

THANKSGIVING 
 

DECEMBER 1st   

ROBOTICS                                 
COMPETITION 
 

DECEMBER 12th  

LATE START 9:40 a.m. 
 

DECEMBER 13th  

HOLIDAY MUSICAL 
 

DECEMBER 13th & 14th 

DONUTS WITH DADS 
  

DEC. 21st 

LAST DAY BEFORE        
WINTER BREAK  - 

FULL DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

JAN. 7th   

SCHOOL RECONVENES 
- FULL DAY OF SCHOOL    

11-09-2018 

Upcoming Dates:  

Brookview Elementary  

1550 North Cumberland Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3050 

Fax: 317-532-3089 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trash Bag Sale 
 

Our Brookview PTA BAGS FOR BUCKS 
Trash Bag Sale has officially kicked-off!   
 

Please support our school by selling and               
purchasing trash bags to help fund the 
MANY events our PTA provides for our 
students and staff. 
  

The bags are on sale NOW! 
 
Please return order forms to school by 
Monday, Nov. 26th. 
 
Trash bags should be available to pick 
up around Dec. 12th.  Exact dates and 
times for pick up will be coming in                      
December.   

A Learning Community In Which Everyone Grows 

HOLIDAY MUSICAL DONUTS with DADS 

Our 2018                    
musical,     

WISHES! 
will be held                                    
Thursday,   

December 13th                 
at 7:00 p.m. 

Featuring: 

2nd Grade 

 and 

 The Brookview Beats 

Directed by: 

Mrs. Wilson 
Our McDonald’s McTeacher Night 
that was scheduled for November 
15th has been cancelled due to                     
remodeling at the 
Cherry Tree 
McDonald’s.     

D NUTS with DADS    
will be Thursday, Dec. 13th and                        
Friday, Dec. 14th at 7:30 a.m. and                       
conclude promptly at 8:10 a.m. to allow 
space for buses to arrive.   

***PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE***   

McTeacher Night Cancelled 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us/
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Attendance Matters 

Follow the Bus on Twitter 

 

As the weather is turning colder please keep in mind that your child is still expected to 
go outside for recess.  Students have a 30 minute recess each day.  Every student will 
go outside unless there are unforeseen circumstances.  Our district temperature 
threshold is 20 degrees for going outside with the wind chill also being taken into   

consideration.  In other words, if the temperature 
is 25 but the wind chill falls below 20 degrees,  
students would remain indoors for recess.  Recess 
is good for students socially and physically,                       
however there may be times where students are not 
feeling well.  If a parent requests that their child 
remain indoors, they can write a letter with that 
request for up to 2 days.  If it is longer than 2 days, 
a note from a doctor will be required to keep the 
student in from recess.  Please ensure that your 
child is prepared to enjoy their recess by dressing 
them appropriately for the colder temperatures. 

Outdoor Recess 

Transportation Changes 

.PLEASE NOTIFY THE 

OFFICE BEFORE                        

3:00 p.m.              
OF ANY                  

TRANSPORTATION 
CHANGES 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
FOR  

THE WEEK: 
 

 95.9 % 

 

 
 

 

Breakfast With Santa and Friends 


